Holy Trinity Church of England Junior School

Bute Road, Wallington, Surrey, SM6 8BZ

Telephone: 020 8647 7496

Email: office@holytrinityjuniorwallington.com

www.holytrinityjuniorwallington.com Headteacher: Mrs S Gruffydd



Exemplary education for all, through God's amazing grace
Learning, Integrity, Dignity, Love, Confidence.
Learning together, as we journey with God in Love, we act with Integrity, treat others with Dignity and grow in Confidence.

17th July 202

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Bookings for Breakfast Club & Kick London After School Club

To enable us to protect the integrity of the year group bubbles, we have had to introduce a booking system for Breakfast Club with a capacity of 16 pupils in each year. We will use the same **online booking** system that's currently in use for Kick London.

As advised in the general letter you must commit to set days each week and take those places for an entire term, **paying a** week in advance.

To book a place please visit https://holytrinitycofe.schoolcloud.co.uk/ and login with the following details in this order only:

Parent's Title: i.e. Mr/Mrs/Miss/Ms etc.

Parent's First Name: Student's First name: Student's Surname:

Student's Dob: dd/mm/yyyy

PLEASE DO NOT ENTER AN EMAIL ADDRESS

You will need to select the club required i.e. Breakfast Club or Kick London After School Club and then book your slot. Placements will only be secured once payment has been made.

If your child will be in Y3 in September, you will not be able to book your place until the afternoon of the Inset day Wednesday 2nd September 2020, once we have admitted the pupils. Bookings for year 4-6 will be open on Monday 20th July 2020 at 9am.

Please collect a registration form from the school office which will need to be completed on the first day your child attends the club.

Breakfast club charges will continue to be £3.75 if your child arrives before 8am and £3.25 after 8am. Kick London charges will continue to be £13.30 for the full session 3:30-6pm and £8.90 for the early session 3:30-4:30. Payments must be made in advance through ParentPay. Login details for new Y3 pupils will be given out on Thursday 3^{rd} September 2020 and Friday 4^{th} September.

If you have any problems, please contact Mrs Eden or Mrs Mowle in the school office who will be able to help you.

Kind regards

Mrs Gruffydd Headteacher









